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P. O. Box 87!
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January 21, 1957

¥r, Emery Arnold

0il Conservation Commission
120 East Chaco

Agtec, Iew Mexico

Dear Lmery:

e have a letter dated January 16, 1957, from Western Insurors,
Inc. inguiring again as to our progress in getting a final plugging
report on the Spanish Bit 0il Company well. The last correspondence
that we have concerning this matter is a copy of a letter from you
to Mr. Bryan Johnson of Albuguergue which was received in this office
on December 26, 1956.

Please advise as to whether or not you have received a reoly
from Mr. Johnson.

Yours very truly,

A, L. Porter, Jr.
Secretary - Director

ALP:bo
CC-iestern Insurors, Inc.

£238 Menaul Blvd., NE
Albuauerque, New Mexico




